Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
January 08, 2002

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL MEMBERS
The meeting came to order at 7:05 p.m. at Paul’s Restaurant

We welcomed our new member, Ron Lang

OLD BUSINESS

December 06 — HOG Shopping Night at Deeley’s. Lots of good buys, and much money
spent by our members.

December 07 — HOG Cajun Christmas Party at Big Al's — 71 tickets were sold. Everyone
agreed that the food was great, as was the blues band.

December 09 — First Sunday shopping at Deeley’s. There was a radio station in
attendance, and drag bikes.

December 15 — HOG Christmas Party at the New West Legion. This event lost money,
because of the lack of ticket sales.

Dan McNeil has been organizing a level 1 certified WCB first aid course, including helmet
removal. This will take place February 17, at a cost of $75.00 per person. It will be from
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the corner of Helmeken and Hamilton Streets, downtown
Vancouver. Please contact Dan if interested at (604) 984-7831

Gerry Rooyakers has been hard at work organizing t-shirt and pins for the 2002 Burn
Camp. These will be available for sale at the Vancouver Bike Show. Proceeds from the
sales will go to our gifts for the Burn Camp Children. Our thanks again to Gerry.

Roberta had a computer crash, so the newsletter will be delayed somewhat. If you have
any articles for submission, please contact Roberta at bikerider@telus net and please use
HOG News as the subject, or your e-mail will not be opened.
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